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Stephen J. Puleo

From: Brent J. Libby

Sent: Monday, August 26, 2024 3:50 PM

To: Stephen J. Puleo

Subject: Cross Ridge Subdivision 

Hi Steve,  

 

As per our conversa�on this a�ernoon, I feel confident that on a blue bird day we will have no trouble with access in and 

out of the development. As previously men�oned, as long as the road is maintained (most especially in the winter and 

surface condi�ons) as private roads go, we are able to make access.  

 

Addi�onally, un�l the cisterns are installed and opera�onal and likely even a�er - fire suppression efforts will require 

tanker shu&les which will result in a lot of truck traffic in and out to the nearest water supply.  

 

 

Please let me know if you have any other ques�ons.  

 

 

Brent J. Libby, Chief  

Windham Fire-Rescue  

375 Gray Road  

Windham, Maine 04062 

207-892-1911 x2  

bjlibby@windhammaine.us 

 


